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To: Great Lakes United Membership

Re: Proposals or Suggestions to Amend GLU By-Law

From: Paul Muldoon, Chair, By-Laws Committee

Dear GLU Membership,

January 20, 1989

Re: Suggestions for Amendments to By-Laws

As Chairperson of GLU's By-Law Committee, I am asking the GLU
membership if they have any proposals to amend the by-laws or have
any suggestions as to what amendments would be appropriate.

These proposals and suggestions should be forwarded to me
before the end of February, and preferably, as soon as possible.
Pursuant to the by-laws, all by-law changes must be sent out to
the general membership forty-five days prior to the annual meeting,
which would be the third week of March. Proposals or suggestions
can be sent to the GLU offices or to the Canadian Institute for
Environmental Law and Policy, 243 Queen Street West, 4th Floor,
Toronto, Ontario. M5V 1Z4 (416) 977-2410.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should anyone have any
questions.

Sincerely,

Paul Muldoon

"An international organization dedicated to conserving and protecting the Great Lakes and St. Lawrence River"

State University College at Buffalo, Cassety Hall ® 1300 Elmwood Avenue, Buffalo, New York 14222
(716) 886-0142

Canadian Address: P.O. Box 548 Station A o Windsor, Ontario N9A 6M6
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